
  

2025  
Junior Golf 

Program 
Mondays & Wednesdays 

June 2nd thru July 9th 

$450.00/player 
(checks can be made to The Links) 

 

                                                                      2 LINKS T-SHIRTS, 1 GOLF HAT 

                                                                   1 SLEEVE OF GOLF BALLS, 1 DIVOT TOOL,  

                                           1 BALL MARKER, 1 MEAL/MEETING 

                          6 PRACTICE SESSIONS, 6 MATCH DAYS 

PERSONAL TEACHING & COACHING 

 

AGES 6-11    9:00AM-12:00PM 
AGES 12-17   12:30PM – 3:30PM 

  

 To register, email Cheryl Powers at cheryl@powersnd.com 

Please include your child’s name, age & shirt size along with  

any special food restrictions. 

mailto:cheryl@powersnd.com
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Just a couple of notes regarding our Junior Program 

 

Very sadly, we have to report that Zach McArthur has resigned his position at The Links. 

He did so very much for our junior program, and we will miss him and his wife Kyra immensely. 

However, we do have a plan in place that I think everyone will find to be 

rewarding for all the kids involved. 

 

We have hired a 1st Assistant by the name of Ian Jelsing.  Ian is originally from Bismarck and has 

been working in California as a PGA assistant. He has been involved with Junior camps of all sizes. 

We have also hired a co-1st Assistant, whom you all know, Mitchell Fifer.  Mitch has worked 

at The Links for many summers while pursuing his PGA dream in the winters.  While the 

dream of golfing professionally did not come to fruition for Mitch, we at the Links are so 

blessed to have him working for us, as now our 2nd 1st Assistant. 

 

Both young men are actively working towards their PGA certifications, and we are excited to 

have them both here. 

 

Mitch will be arriving the first part of April and Ian will arrive the first part of May. 

 

In addition, we have four new PGA interns from across the country and we cannot wait for you to 

meet them and show them what North Dakota hospitality is all about. 

 

As our 1st Assistants arrive, we will hand the reigns over to them, but until then please feel free 

to send an email to Tom or Cheryl Powers with any questions. 

tom@powersnd.com     cheryl@powersnd.com 
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